
 

 

ST. ANDREW EDELVALE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 28th AUGUST 2022 

 

Welcome to this week’s announcements today being the 22nd Sunday in ordinary time.  

 

Morning mass takes place from Tuesday to Saturday @ 6.30 a.m. at St. Jude Parish. 

 

Every Saturday - Confessions at the grotto from 4.30 p.m - St. Jude Parish. 

 
 

1. CATECHIST: - Catechism classes for school going children take place every 

Saturday from 11.00 a.m to 1.00 p.m for sacraments of baptism and FHC 

whereas confirmation classes go on from 1.30 p.m to 4 .00 p.m on Saturdays. 

- The adult classes take place every Sunday after the second mass. All those who 

wish to be baptized and those who are baptized but don’t receive eucharist can 

register with the catechist for classes. 

- Also those joining the Catholic church from other churches are encouraged to 

register for classes. 

- The infant Baptism classes will go on today after the second mass.  

- Confessions for the catechumen being prepared for the sacrament of confirmation 

will take place next Saturday from 8.00 a.m. (St. Jude Parish) 
 

2. SACRED HEART DEVOTION GROUP:- Will have a night vigil this coming 

Friday 2nd of September. They will begin with confessions at 7.00 p.m and mass 

will start at 7.30 p.m followed by adoration throughout the night. All are 

welcome. (@ St. Jude Parish) 

 

NB: 

a. On 10th September 2022, there will be celebration of St. Jude family day at St. 

Jude Parish. We shall have confirmation and the celebrant will be His Grace 

Archbishop Philip Anyolo. In this view you’re all requested to prepare and plan 

adequately for the day. (St. Jude Novena to start on Thursday 1st September) 

 

 

b. During the family day, those who wish to come with their individual offertory/gifts 

(matega) should consider dry food, sanitary towels and cooking oil as gifts for 

that day. The items will be used to support some charity homes. 

 

c. The high mass during the St. Jude family day will start at 10.00 a.m, all are 

encouraged to be in their respective group uniforms and those not in any groups 

should put on the St. Andrew T-shirts as we celebrate as a family.  

 


